
 

 

To: Madonna University Resident Students:  

 

Official Letter on the Food Drive Boxes  

 

We are proud to support the students staying on campus during the 

winter break. In partnership with Madonna University, Student Senate is 

offering five boxes of food to help those who would find security in 

these boxes and who need food over the break.  

 

We, the student governing body of Madonna University, have collected 

dry and canned goods. All of which are non-perishables, including canned 

soup, tea, cookie mixes, pasta, chips, and so much more. 

The Student Senate wants to offer these boxes to individuals who may 

be food insecure during the holiday break. In addition, community 

drives like Madonna’s help make sure students can get food assistance 

when they need it.   

 

Please get in touch with studentlife@madonna.edu if you would like to 

claim one of these food boxes for your own use. The boxes are 

distributed on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

 

We wish you a safe, healthy, and happy holiday! We hope your break is 

relaxing and rejuvenating.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Ashley Chichila  

Secretary of Communications  

 

 

 

 

 


